
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

2025 Marketplace / Food Truck Festival 

We are excited to invite you to participate in the Salute to Recreation Family Festival this year! Our event 
is set to celebrate recreation, community, and fun, and we would love for your business to be part of this 
great event. 
 
The festival will take place on May 16-18, 2025 at Northridge Recreation Center and will feature a wide 
range of activities for families, including two stages of live entertainment, carnival rides, a children’s area, 
senior dance, sports tournaments, marketplace, vendors, community booths and food trucks. We are 
reaching out to local vendors and food trucks to host booths. This is a great opportunity to connect and 
showcase your products, services, or delicious foods with thousands of families from across the San 
Fernando Valley and adjacent communities. 
 
MARKETPLACE VENDORS and COMMUNITY BOOTHS  
Saturday: May 17, 2025, 12:00pm-9:00pm 
Sunday:    May 18, 2025, 12:00pm-9:00pm 
 

FOOD TRUCKS (Food Trucks must stay the entire duration of the festival) 
Friday:      May 16, 2025, 5:00pm-10:00pm 
Saturday: May 17, 2025, 12:00pm-10:00pm 
Sunday:    May 18, 2025, 12:00pm-9:00pm 

 
Space is limited and is available on a first-come, first-served basis. If you are interested in securing a booth 
or food truck space, please submit the attached application via email or through the google form 
https://forms.gle/rHwb73L7mRC7ACnaA.  
 
Thank you for interest and consideration in participating in the Salute to Recreation Family Festival. 
 
Best Regards, 
Michelle De La Hoya (818) 363-3556   Email: michelle.gross@lacity.org  
Kristen Demmerle     (818) 367-5656   Email: kristen.demmerle@lacity.org 
Aaron Yates                (818) 995-1690   Email: aaron.yates@lacity.org 
 

https://forms.gle/rHwb73L7mRC7ACnaA
mailto:michelle.gross@lacity.org
mailto:kristen.demmerle@lacity.org
mailto:aaron.yates@lacity.org

